ROTARY CLUB OF LOWESTOFT EAST POINT
MEMBER SURVEY — September 2017

WHAT ARE THE IMPORTANT ASPECTS OF ROTARY FOR YOU?

Please indicate a score of 1 to 4 for each aspect below where 1 is not at all important to 4 which is
extremely important, by putting a circle around the score you choose. Then on the lines provided please
include a brief rationale, any comments and any alternatives you want the Club to consider.

Weekly meetings but attendance is relaxed 1 2 3 4

Meals at all our meetings 1 2 3 4
Having a Grace 1 2 3 4
Raising money for good causes 1 2 3 4
Wearing of gongs at all Club meetings 1 2 3 4

Using “"Mr or Madam President” rather than the christian name

1 2 3 4
Having a loyal toast 1 2 3 4
Use of the bell 1 2 3 4
Fines imposed by the Sergeant-at-Arms 1 2 3 4

Involving partners on a regular basis 1 2 3 4



Undertaking service projects in the community 1 2 3 4

The wearing of dinner suits at key social events 1 2 3 4

Having committees to plan and organise what the Club does

Opportunity for fellowship with Club Members 1 2 3 4

Are there any other aspects of the Club which you think the Club should be reviewing?

The final question is asking you to rate the food we currently receive at the Hotel Victoria
where 1 is very poor to 4 which is excellent

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.
It would be helpful to know who has completed the survey so that we can clarify anything that we don't
understand. If you prefer to remain anonymous then that is fine.

Name

When completed please pass to, email or post to Karen Taylor by no later than 10 October
2017.




